
Update: London Arbitration Feast
Further to my post of last week, just to note that the start time of next week’s
BIICL seminar on the Supreme Court has been moved 15 minutes earlier to
5:15pm on Wednesday 24 November. This is to enable those attending to continue
their arbitration themed evening by making the short journey to the LSE to hear
Professor Jan Paulsson and Alexis Mourre discuss the subject of “Unilaterally
Appointed Arbitrators – A Good Idea?” from 7:15pm.

https://conflictoflaws.net/2010/update-london-arbitration-feast/
https://conflictoflaws.de/2010/dont-dallah-book-now/
http://www2.lse.ac.uk/publicEvents/events/2010/20101124t1900vNAB204.aspx

